

11 March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Professional Development (INSET) – Wednesday, 13 March 2024 (Half Day)

As you will be aware from 'Springfield News' and the school calendar, a half day closure for staff professional development will be taking place on Wednesday, 13 March 2024.

Pupils will be dismissed to go home at the end of the morning session: 12.15pm.

The canteen will be open until 12.30pm, but closed thereafter. Kindly note that hot meals will not be available at lunch time on that date. Pupils entitled to free school meals or those wishing to purchase food may do so.

Yours sincerely

Spirey

Ms S F Spivey Headteacher

Web www.springfield.uk.net

The De Curci Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in

England and Wales with company number 10646541, Its registered office address is Springfield School, Central Road, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY, United Kingdom, Springfield School is a business name used by The De Curci Trust,